
 

 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
For Immediate Release: March 22, 2019 

 
ONNSFA Working to Restore Website 

 
ONNSFA staff is currently working on restoring access to www.onnsfa.org. 
Arrangements are being made to have the site launched within 24 hours. Students 
seeking information about their application may access the student portal at 
https://onn.empower-xl.com/fusebox.cfm  
 
On Aug. 1, the Navajo Nation Dept. of Information Technology disabled access to 
several Navajo Nation websites including ONNSFAs when a report was filed with the 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security indicating that a group in the country of Brazil 
targeted as many as 50 governmental entities in the United States. 
 
Staff at agency offices also are available to answer student inquiries regarding their 
application status: 
 
Chinle Agency Office 
email: onnsfachinle@navajo-nsn.gov 
1-800-919-9269 
 
Crownpoint Agency Office 
email: onnsfacrownpointnm@navajo-nsn.gov 
1-866-254-9913 
 
Ft. Defiance Agency Office 
email: onnsfacentral@navajo-nsn.gov 
1-800-243-2956 
 
Shiprock Agency Office 
email: onnsfashiprock@navajo-nsn.gov 
1-866-223-6457 
 
Tuba City Agency Office 
email: onnsfatubacity@navajo-nsn.gov 
1-866-839-8151 
 




